
From: Carroll, John
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2013 4:32:33 PM
Subject: FW: FedEx Shipment Notification

From: trackingupdates@fedex.com [mailto:trackingupdates@fedex.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 4:26 PM 
To: Carroll, John
Subject: FedEx Shipment Notification

This tracking update has

Company Name:
Name:
E-mail:

been requested by:

Office of the Governor 
Nikki R. Haley 
johncarroll@gov.sc.gov

Sent to: johncarroll@gov.sc.gov

Nikki R. Haley of Office of the Governor sent The Honorable Greg Hembree of 
Monckton, Hembree Law Firm 1 FedEx Standard Overnight package(s).

This shipment is scheduled to be sent on 12/11/2013.

Status: Picked up

Tracking number: 797373593007

To track the latest status of your shipment, click on the tracking number
above, or visit us at fedex.com.

To learn more about FedEx Express, please visit our website at fedex.com.

This tracking update has been sent to you by FedEx on the behalf of the
Requestor noted above. FedEx does not validate the authenticity of the
requestor and does not validate, guarantee or warrant the authenticity of the 
request, the requestor's message, or the accuracy of this tracking update. 
For tracking results and fedex.com's terms of use, go to fedex.com.

Thank you for your business.
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